
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 

Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2kni.net) 

Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) 

School Governor:  Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk) 

 

Sponsored Walk-a-Challenge 

So far, we have raised £1014 for school funds. What a fantastic amount!!! 

Thank you so much.  

 

Shared Education 

P1 – P3 enjoyed their trip with St John’s Primary School to Carnfunnock Country Park. 

Many thanks to those parents who helped us.  

 

World Book Day 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 2nd March. 

 

To celebrate the world of books, stories and reading we are planning a few activities. 

Dress Up 

You have two options! 

1) Dress up as a book character 

2) To celebrate bedtime stories, come in your pyjamas, onesie or oodie. (Please remember 

sensible footwear and to wear something below your pyjamas.) 

 

Competition 

Design an alternative book cover for your favourite book. There will be a prize for the 

winning entry from each year group. Please return all entries to school by Thursday 1st 

March. Your child should have brought home a sheet today. 

 

Activities in School 

All the children will be involved in activities to celebrate books and promote a love of 

literature and storytelling. 

All children should have been given their World Book Day Voucher today. 

 

Crawfordsburn Residential Trip P6 & P7 

Monday 12th June – Wednesday 14th June 2023 

 If you wish to pay by instalments, money should be brought to school on a Monday.  

Cheques should be made payable to Toreagh Primary School.   All money must be paid in 

full by Friday 21st April 2023. 

 

Health & Safety 

Please ensure all long hair is tied back. 

Jewellery should not be worn to school. 
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Entrance Gate & Parking 

The safety of all our children is important to us. Please make the children aware as they walk 

along the pavement that they should stop and look before walking past the school gate as 

cars may be entering or leaving the school grounds. Also, take care when dropping off and 

picking up your child. Make anyone, who is leaving off or picking up your child aware 

that they should not turn at the school gate.   None of us want an accident to happen. 

 

Swimming P6/7 

No sprays, talc etc should be brought to swimming. 

 

Attendance 

After consultation with the Educational Welfare Office, further attendance letters have been 

issued to those children who have an attendance of under 85%.  This will not include those 

who have been off due to specific health problems or sickness.  

 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal 


